
 

December 12, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Stephen K. Andras, P.E. 
Interim Airport Manager 
City of Aurora/Aurora Municipal Airport 
43W636 US 30 
Sugar Grove, IL 60554-9619 
 
 
Re:  17285-01-00 Aurora Municipal Airport 
   Aurora, Illinois    

 Retainer Agreement 
 
 
Dear Steve: 
 
We are transmitting four (4) copies of the retainer agreement for engineering and planning 
services for the continued development of the airport for review and execution by the City. 
We appreciate the selection committee’s favorable consideration and look forward to our 
continued participation on the City’s team.  
Upon execution, please return two (2) copies to my attention. Please contact our office if 
you have any questions, comments or require additional information.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
CRAWFORD, MURPHY & TILLY, INC. 
 

 
 
D. Kyle Peabody, P.E. 
Project Manager 
 
 
Encls. 
c: CMT – Dave Burkum 
 Contract File 
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